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UNC Workgroup 0669R Minutes 

Review of the Gas Deficit Warning (GDW) and Margins Notice (MN) 
Arrangements 

Thursday 01 August 2019 

At Radcliffe House, Blenheim Court, Warwick Road, Solihull 

B91 2AA 

 

Attendees 

Chris Shanley Chair) (CS) Joint Office 

Karen Visgarda (Secretary) (KV) Joint Office 

Adam Bates* (AB) South Hook Gas 

Andrew Blair* (AB) Interconnector 

Andrew Pearce (AP) BP 

Anna Shrigley (AS)              Eni Trading & Shipping 

Bethan Winter* (BW) Wales & West Utilities 

Bill Reed (BR) RWE 

Chris Wright (CR) Exxon Mobil 

David Cox* (DC) London Energy Consulting  

Elaine Calvert* (EC) Waters Wye Associates 

Graham Jack (GJ) Centrica 

 Jeff Chandler* (JC) SSE 

John Costa* (JC) EDF Energy  

 Julie Cox* (JCx) Energy UK 

Lea Slokar* (LS) Ofgem 

Malcolm Montgomery (MM) National Grid NTS 

Phil Hobbins  (PH) National Grid NTS 

Rachel Hinsley* (RH) National Grid NTS 

Richard Fairholme* (RF) Uniper 

Shiv Singh* (SS) Cadent 

Sinead Obeng* (SO) Gazprom 

Steve Britton* (SB) Cornwall Insight  

Steve Pownall (SP) Xoserve 

*via teleconference 

Copies of all papers are available at: http://www.gasgovernance.co.uk/0669010819 

1. Introduction and Status Review 

1.1. Approval of Minutes (04 July 2019) 

The minutes from the previous meeting were approved.  

2. Completion of Request Workgroup Report for submission to August Panel  

Chris Shanley (CS) explained that the Workgroup Request Report was to be completed and 
then submitted to the August Panel, which would then close the Request.  

http://www.gasgovernance.co.uk/0669/040719
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CS then overviewed the specific sections of interest and some minor amendments were made. 
It was agreed the Request could be closed and the report submitted to Panel. CS said that the 
Request had initiated the desired outcome, as two Modifications had been raised and Graham 
Jack (GJ) agreed that the Request had helped provide the right outcome, via these two 
Modifications. CS also noted that some areas for further work had also been captured in the 
report. 

3. Next Steps 

In conclusion CS confirmed the Next Steps as follows: 

• Request Workgroup Report to be published. 

• Request Workgroup Report to be submitted to the August Panel for consideration.  

4. Any Other Business 

None. 

 

 

 


